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Dear Nikita Gorai, 22" Aug, 2024

Welcome Onboard!

On behalf of AAFT, it gives us great pleasure to inform you that you have been admitted to the
AAFT, school of Advertisment, PR & Event.

The admissions committee evaluates tens of thousands of applications every year, and your
considerable academic achievements, extracurricular accomplishments and impressive character

stood out as truly exceptional.,
At AAFT, you will be joining a community of talented students and exceptional scholars. This

Journey will certainly be a rewarding experience and will have a major impact on your future
career and pursuit for excellence. Our faculty and staff are committed to providing you with the

necessary resources and opportunities required throughout the program.

Should you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our
admissions office at Marwah Studio Complex, 14/15 Film City, Sec-16 A, Noida. or via email

at admissions@aaft.com. We are here to support you every step of the way.
Welcome to the AAFT Family. We look forward to seeing you on campus.
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